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Dear friends, 
 
We were saddened to hear of the death of Mr Gerd Greune, co-founder of EBCO, and a 
household name in the field of human rights and the fight for the right to conscientious 
objection. 
 
Please accept the European Youth Forum's deepest condolences, which we would like to 
extend also to Mr Greune's family. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Giuseppe Porcaro  
Secretary-General, 
European Youth Forum 

Brussels, 28 August 2012  
Mr Friedhelm Schneider, 
President 
 
Angelos Nikolopoulos,  
Secretary General. 
European Bureau for Conscientious Objection 


